
Upcoming dates for 

your diary 

20th/21st June—Lincolnshire 

Show 

23rd June—Stand up         

Lincolnshire (do active       

activities through the day) 

PE kit needed. 

26th/27th June - Y5/6      

production—NOTE CHANGE 

OF DATE 

7th July—Move up day for 

Rec-Y4. Y5 taster day to St 

George’s 

7th July—Transition meetings 

with new class teacher for 

parents 3.30—5.00pm 

10th July—Move up day for 

Y5 to Y6  

12th July—Rec and KS1 Trip 

13th July—Y5/6 Trip  

14th July—Sports afternoon 

and Summer Fayre 

17th July—Leaver’s Party 

19th July—Leavers Assembly 

in St Andrew’s Church 

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

16th June 2017 

Dear Parents,                                                                                

 The sun is shining again and we have been busy enjoying it!  

The Eco Ambassadors have visited a sustainable waste facility as 

their last part of preparation for the Lincolnshire Show next week.  

The dulcet tones of Year 5 and 6 can be heard singing in            

preparation for their production in July so we are entertained on a 

daily basis as we walk around the school.  Three children from Y6 

have joined with children from each of our 8 cluster schools to 

form a Cluster school choir.  They will be performing at the Forces 

Day Service in Sleaford on Monday morning.                                    

       A further reminder that all communication with staff 

should come through the ‘enquiries’ email address and not to their 

personal school email please.  Parents are asked to only go to the 

place they have signed in to go to and not visit other classrooms/

playground unless previously agreed with a teacher. Thank you. 

Inspire, Explore, Nurture, Succeed 

Reminders: 
Reception— We will be having Show and Tell on Wednesday next week—no toys 

please! 

Years 1, 2, 3 and 4—no special messages this week 

Years 5 and  6—we would be very grateful if anyone has any old suitcases we could borrow 

for our production please. 

Swimming   

reminder: 

Please do not 

send in arm 

bands. 

TRANSITION TO NEW CLASSES 

The children will, as always, have the opportunity to spend a day in their new classes for 

September, with their new teachers. 

This will be followed by transition meetings for parents, where you can meet your child’s 

teacher and find out about their learning for next year. For children currently in Reception 

to Year 4 this will be on 7th July, from 3.45—5.00pm in the hall. If your child is currently 

in Y5 they will be visiting St George’s for a taster day on July 7th, so their transition day 

will be Monday 10th July and their new teacher will be available after school from 3.45—

4.30 pm for you to meet them. 

PLEASE NOTE: 

Year 5/6 production has 

changed dates due to   

Secondary School Meetings 

New date is  

Monday 26th June and 

Tuesday 27th June 

(not Wednesday) 

P.E. Reminder: 

PE is still running alongside 

swimming this term, so all 

children need their usual PE 

kits in school. 

Friday Read 

Please remember to come 

through the Office to sign in 

and out for Friday read. 

Scholastic Book Fair. 

We will be holding a Scholastic 

Book Fair from June 29th and 

July 4th—details to follow soon. 

Please can everybody have PE Kit in school on Friday 

23rd June for our ‘Stand Up Lincolnshire’ Day. 

Thank you to all parents who supportedthis weeks Fa-

ther’s day Pop-Up Shop—the PTFA raised over £120!! 


